
A Quorum was Present 
Meeting was called to order at 6:34 pm by President Montera 
The minutes of the January 2015 and February 2015 were read and accepted. 
 
Jim Kunz reviewed the show planning for DOC 2015. The music budget for 2015 was approved 
($1700). All ordered music for 2015 has been received but one. 
 
John Balint announced that "Detroit Go" and "Hometown Life" each announced on air the 
presentation of our chorus show. 
 
George Burkett announced that our picnic of July 13th is being set up for the Sylvan Lake Boat 
Club. 
 
Roger Boyer announced that we had three guests at our guest night on March 9. Guest Roger 
Boyer is eager to join DOC. 
 
The treasurer's report was given in Mike Schulte's absence. Some money has been received to 
date from our show. We have yet to pay for the auditorium. Payments from several ads are still 
pending. We have received the January 2015 and February 2015 treasurer's report for 
information purposes. 
 
New Business 
 
After discussion the executive board voted to move our rehearsal location from Starr 
Presbyterian to Royal Oak Middle school as of April 1. There are several good reasons for the 
move: 
1 There are adequate rehearsal rooms available 
2 Plenty of space for storage for our printed matter 
3 Plenty of space for our risers and cabinets 
4There is a (approx) 900 seat auditorium 
5 The cost is ZIP NADA FREE 
Detailed information will be distributed to the membership at upcoming rehearsals 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:29 pm 
 
Respectfully submitted Dave McDonald DOC Secretary 
 


